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As 2018 launches, many of us have listed our resolutions, goals, and expectations for the new year.  We 
can expect these great things to manifest because of who we serve and the promises that He made. In 
fact, Hebrews 11: 1-3 is an encouraging reminder about having this unwavering faith: 

  Now faith is the substance of things hoped for, the evidence of things not seen. 2 For by it the 
 elders obtained a good testimony.3 By faith we understand that the worlds were framed by the 
 word of God, so that the things which are seen were not made of things which are visible. (NKJV) 

Although we may not initially see the promises, we know that they will come into fruition. This is 
evidenced by the elders (Abraham, Sarah, Moses, Jacob, Isaac, etc.) who lived by faith and eventually 
testified to seeing the “unseen.” More importantly, because God IS, we know that He is the author and 
finisher of all things; all He has to do is speak and it is established. My fellow brothers and sisters, let us 
increase our faith and add to this good testimony by believing that God will make the invisible visible in 
our careers and vocation in 2018! 

-Amber Winston, Servant Leader  

Career Ministry Mission:  

As a church devoted to executing greater 
works, the objective of the Career 
Ministry is to provide millennials, 
members, and the general community 
with resources they need for career 
advancement and to harness their gifts 
to gain or maintain employment.  

 

Faith in 2018:  The Year of Promotion and Exaltation 

Career Ministry 

 
Upcoming 2018 Events: 
 

Resume Writing/Cover Letter Workshop - 
February 17, 2018, 10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m., 
Assembly Hall 
 
Conflict Resolution Seminar - March 3, 2018, 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m., Assembly Hall 
 
Basics Workshop for Teens – May 5, 2018, 
10:00 a.m. – 12:00 p.m., Assembly Hall  
 
Career Fair – September 6, 2018,  9:00 a.m. – 
1:00 p.m., Assembly Hall 
 


